
Stop Sign Removal Corner of Central Ave and West Main Street 

April 13, 2023 

Due to several safety concerns (blocking access driveway, eliminating a snow stacking area for the 

landowner, and disruption to access Togiak National Wildlife Offices) and general negative comments by 

community members, this stop sign will be removed.   

The Planning Department has spoken with and gotten permission from Acting City Manager, Lori 

Goodell, who has approved the removal of the stop sign. 

Patty Buholm, 

COD Planning Director 

 


